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Health and Wellbeing Skill
Standard Development Project

Tēnā koutou,

We hope this email finds you all well and that 2025 is proving to be
a good year.

In the recent review of Health and Wellbeing qualifications, it was
identified that the current qualifications aren't always meeting the
needs of the sector’s diverse workforce groups. To address this, we
will explore ways to better meet these needs through the
development of new skill standards.

Our initial focus will be on creating core skill standards that capture
the critical skills applicable across various roles in the sector. We
will then develop role-specific skill standards to address the unique
requirements of different roles, sectors, and environments.

To see more information about this process please head to our
website Health and wellbeing skill standard development. 
If you are interested in being part of the skill standards
development process or have feedback for us, please get in touch.
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Form: Expression of Interest/Questionnaire
Email: HealthandWellbeing@toitutewaiora.nz  
Phone: 04 909 0356

Please feel free to share this pānui across your networks!
Expressions of interest and initial feedback is due by 21 February
2025.

As always, we appreciate your help and support as we couldn’t do
this mahi without your expertise.

Ngā mihi

Toitū te Waiora Health and Wellbeing Project Team
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